
                                                    Delaware Township Shade Tree Commission 

                                                               Hunterdon County, New Jersey 

The regular meeting of the Delaware Township Shade Tree Commission was held on March 24h, 2022 at 
the Delaware Township Building.  Chairman Bob Hornby called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.   

Open Public Meetings Act 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Roll Call:   

Present-Tony Szwed, Kathy Klink, Susan Lockwood, Cathy Pouria, Bob Hornby 

Absent-Kevin Lavoie, Les Alpaugh, A.R. Willey, Caroline Suesserman 

Approval of Minutes:    

The minutes of the December 2, 2021 meeting were reviewed.  Kathy Klink made a motion to approve 
the minutes.  Tony Szwed seconded.  Minutes were approved by unanimous roll call vote.   

Minutes of the January 27, 2022 meeting were reviewed.  Kathy Klink made a motion to approve.  Tony 
Szwed seconded.  Yes- Kathy Klink, Tony Szwed, Bob Hornby, Susan Lockwood  Abstain-Cathy Pouria 

Communications and Administrative Business:  None 

Chair Comments:  None 

Old Business: 

Dilts Park Trees around playground- They have been cut down except for two remaining. Stumps were 
cut several feet off the ground, DPW plans to return to pull the root balls.  May meeting will be held at 
Dilts to do a walk through.  Tree plan and map was discussed.   

Ash Borer Update 

Lantern Fly Update 

New Business:  

Annual Accomplishment Report for 2021- It was sent in and approved on 3/23/22. 

Tree City USA Application-The commission will continue forward with it.   

Shade Tree 2022 Budget-$800.  Tony Szwed made a motion to approve the budget.  Kathy Klink 
seconded.  Yes-Kathy Klink, Tony Szwed, Cathy Pouria, Bob Hornby, Susan Lockwood.  No-none Abstain-
none 

Public Comment:  None 

Motion to Adjourn:  Tony Szwed made a motion to adjourn, Kathy Klink seconded with all in favor.  The 
meeting was concluded. 


